



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

January 10, 2019

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Our annual PTC movie night is tomorrow! Hotel Transylvania #3: Summer Vacation will be shown. The doors open at 6:00 PM and the movie will start at 6:30 PM sharp.

All students need to be accompanied by an adult and please supervise your children so that everyone can enjoy the movie. You can bring a blanket or sleeping bag to sit on and pajamas are the standard attire. There is no cost to attend the movie, however, there will be plenty of concessions for a small fee. This is a great school community event to put on your calendar.

We've been extremely fortunate with the weather this year in regards to cancellations or delays. Reminder: If there is a two-hour late arrival, the start time of school and your child's bus pick up time will be two hours later. The DCSD info phone number is 563.552.3035 and the school and district website will have updated weather announcements as well as local radio/TV stations.

All K-5 students will be given the FAST reading next Tuesday. These results will be shared at February conferences.

We will be conducting our **second safety drill** by the end of the month. All teachers will be teaching new safety concepts. The learning targets for our students for this drill are:

I can discuss how to solve non-routine problems. I can actively listen.

I know who to contact if something seems out of place or dangerous.

A focus will be on **"See something, say something**". Feel free to reinforce these concepts at home.

Calendar of Events

Grades 4 & 5 should bring a sack lunch tomorrow for Career Café

Movie Night tomorrow night

Tuesday-January 15

K-5 FAST reading assessment Gr. 3 LifeSkill session

Thursday-January 17

Choir

Yoga lesson from Challenge to Change Gr. 2 Two by Two session

Friday-January 18

11:00-2:30 PM Gr. 5 Eagle Watch at the Grand Harbor

Friday Focus:

 We will be collaborating with Hoover teachers on standards-based instruction.



2019-2020 Preschool RegistrationMonday, February 4, 20197:00 AM until all spots are filled.First-come, first serve!

You will be notified when the packets are ready for registration



Grades 1 & 3 Music Program

Thursday, January 24th

6:30 PM

Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Greetings in the New Year!

This month's focus for guidance lessons is the topic of "Working Collaboratively." The goals for K-2 grade students are to understand group rules, learn skills to be a productive group member, and respect differences. The goals for 3-5 grade students are to understand group rules and roles, learn skills to be a productive group member, and respect differences and compromise. As adults, we know these skills play a role in every day life in every day settings such as work, home, family, and community. The more often we use these, the more success we're likely to have when working in groups. Majority of the classes participated in a team building activity during guidance to practice these skills in a safe, monitored setting. We then discussed as a class the good team work skills that were used to accomplish a task such as a puzzle. Ask your student how they use team work in the settings they encounter such as sports, school, home, family, and community!

Digital Backpack

You may be missing all the paper that comes home this year in Thursday folders, but rest assured all the information is still available on the school district's website at www.dbqschools.org/backpack.

As a matter of fact, there's a flyer out there right now for Sageville families regarding Sherrill baseball/softball/t-ball registration! It will automatically be emailed to you on Friday. Just sort by Sageville to see all the information that pertains to your student.

PTC received a check for \$253.00 for our last turn in for Box Tops. Thank you to all of our families! Keep them coming!

